
From: Hamilton, Amanda (HC/SC) <amanda.hamilton@hc-sc.gc.ca> On Behalf Of CSD DGO / BDG DSC 

mailto:amanda.hamilton@hc-sc.gc.ca
mailto:tnaimi@uvic.ca
https://ccsa.ca/lrdg-project-2022


 
Thank you again for writing on this important matter, and sharing your valuable 
expertise in this area. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jennifer Saxe 
Director General 
Controlled Substances Directorate 
Controlled Substances and Cannabis Branch 
Health Canada 
 


